
 

   
 

 

  

 

Change of financial year end to 31 December  

 
Winchester Energy Limited (ASX:WEL) (Winchester) advises that it will be 

changing its financial year end from 30 June to 31 December, effective 

from 31 December 2014.  The Company has been granted approval from 

the Australian Securities and Investments Commission to make this 

change. The purpose of the change of financial year end is to 

synchronise Winchester with its United States operations. 

Winchester prepared its annual financial report for the year ended 30 

June 2014 and will then prepare a further financial report covering the 

period to 31 December 2014.  Annual reports thereafter will be prepared 

for a 12 month period from 1 January to 31 December each subsequent 

year. 

The change in financial year will require Winchester to hold an annual 

general meeting by 31 May 2015 in respect of its 31 December 2014 

financial report.  The date of the 2015 annual general meeting will be 

determined and advised to the market in due course. 

—ENDS— 

For further information please contact: 

Nicholas Calder 

Company Secretary 

T: +61 1300 133 921 

E: nc@winchesterenergyltd.com 
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